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November 3, 2021 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #00122 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. Z+ series Micro-controller & Firmware

Change of Micro-controller and Firmware for the Z+ series 

Please be informed that the main micro-controller and the micro-controller employed in the LAN 
option for the Z+ power supplies are being changed due to component shortages in the market. 
This change does not affect Form, Fit, or Function (FFF) of the supply. The only change 
noticeable to the user is the firmware revision. The new firmware revision will be >= 3.0.0.0.  It 
will not be possible to perform a firmware downgrade because of the change in micro-
controllers. 

Existing inventory will not be affected and we anticipate this change will take effect for non –
LAN products shipped beginning in January, 2022; products with the LAN option are planned for 
April-May, 2022. 

For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda 
Americas Inc. customer service. 
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